
              
 

                                                     

                                                  

         

                                                                                  
 
 
 
 
 
    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

   

Chaplain: 
Father Matthew Hysell, M.A., M.Th.  
DeafCatholicEdmonton@gmail.com 
780-700-0234 text message only 
In case of emergency, text to Father 
Matthew for assistance. 
   
Pastoral Worker 
Sister Elizabeth Kass, S.P. 
780) 701-71817 TTY 
780) 436-7255  fax 
 780) 446-7317  text-message 
ekass@sistersofprovidence.ca  email 
 
Chairperson 
Mr John Shores 
(780) 434-8640 TTY 
jshores@shaw.ca email 

 

 
   Jesus spent 40 days in 
the wilderness and was 
tempted by Satan.  Then 
Jesus sent the devil away 
and the angels served him. 
 
 
      

ICDA Canadian Section 
Chapter # 108 

 

 Website 
  www.DeafCatholicEdmonton.org      
  
 Charitable Donation Number 
          11918-6757-RR0001 
 
 
 

                                            Office and Mailing Address  

     3005 - 119th Street    Edmonton, Alberta T6J 5R5    (780) 436-7250 

Today’s Readings 
    First reading: Genesis 9:8-15 
    Psalm # 25 
    Second Reading: 1 Peter 3:18-22 
    Gospel: Mark 1:12-15 
Next Sunday – March 1st – 2nd Sunday of Lent “B” 
    First Reading: Genesis 22:1-2, 9-13, 15-18 
    Psalm # 116 
    Second Reading: Romans 8:31-35, 37 
    Gospel: Mark 9:2-10 
 

 

Today is the First Sunday of Lent and of our penitential journey 
towards Easter.   We should be willing to suffer since Jesus 
suffered so much in his love for us.   Pope Francis encourages us 
to do penance “until it hurts”. 
 

TODAY Father Matthew will have confessions before Mass.  
Confessions during Lent are a good way to prepare for Easter.  
 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY to – Kazio Lapiak on February 26th 
   

Sunday, March 15th – St. Patrick’s Day Luncheon given to  
St. Mark’s by the Providence Associates. 
  

        “Every breath we take is a reminder of our 
dependency upon God; every beat of our heart 
is a reminder that God is the Lord.” 
             Father Robert Barron 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                       FEBRUARY 22, 2015 
              FIRST SUNDAY OF LENT “B” 
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